
February 2016 Newsletter for NVHS 

The Character word for the month is Citizenship. 

Dear Parents of NVHS Students and Community Members: 

     Here at NVHS, we continue to be excited about this school year.  We look forward to a wonderful year of 

successful learning for our students.   We are utilizing the eschool grading and notification system.                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Hawk Basketball 

 

Basketball Schedule    

      

 

 

 

A big congratulations goes out to Adrianna Munoz for winning the Vice Presidental race at the Arkansas State Beta 

Convention.  Adrianna defeated ten other candidates.  Congrats to the members of her skit for a job well done.  

Congrats also to Kayleigh Johnson for placing first in the Oratory competition at the convention.  Both are eligible 

to compete at the National Beta Convention that will be held in New Orleans, LA.  Also, congratulations and a huge 

thank you to Mrs. Loyd and student council for a great homecoming and senior night. 

     Important Dates:     

2/05 7th-8th Quiz Bowl Tournament 

2/05  Homecoming dance 

 2/11 Parent Teacher Conferences: 3:30-6:30—Early Dismissal 

2:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Date          Opponent            Location       Time     Teams 

2/04     White County Central   Away       5:30      Srs 

2/06-13 JH Dist Tm                    Home       TBA       Jrs 

2/12       Shirley             Away        5:30      SRS 

2/15-20  SH Dist. Tm.                 Guy          TBA      SRS 

           



 

ACT Testing Schedule for 2015-2016 

TEST DATES             Deadline to register 

February 6                  January 8 

April 9                        March 4 

June 11                       May 6 

April tests will be given at Nemo Vista.  ACT Prep Booklets are available in both the 

counselor’s office and the library.  If you need help with registration, please see Mrs. 

Reidmueller.  See Mrs. Griffin if you need a calculator for testing. 
 
     We are looking for volunteers to help out at our school. If you would like to help, please let me know.  

I have a form that will be available upon request.   

      Please remember and advise your child that attendance is very important.   Please see the student handbook that 

spells out everything about absentees and make up work.  Students need to bring a note when they return from an 

absence.   

     Please pay lunch charges as soon as possible.  Slips are sent home with students who owe the cafeteria money.    

 

         Thanks again for all of your support.  Remember that we have information available in the Parent Center on 

various topics.  We can add to our resources if you let us know what you need.  Please feel free to contact me if I 

can be of service to you with the furthering of your child’s education.   

     

  Remember to listen to the local radio station and watch the Petit Jean Country Headlight for news concerning 

Nemo Vista.  We are reporting upcoming events to them.  You may also watch the school sign for information about 

upcoming events.  We will notify the radio station and TV stations if there is a closing due to bad weather or other 

situations.  

     Together we can do great things with and for these students that you have entrusted to us.  Thank you for the 

opportunity to touch the future. 

          Dates For Later in the Year 

February 11th   Parent Teacher Conferences 

March 21-25   Spring Break    Classes resume the 29th. 

March 28th       In-service….No Students 

May 17-19       Semester Tests 

May   TBA      Graduation  

May 19th         Last Day of School 



May 20, 23-26   Inclement weather make-up days, if needed 

 


